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More Than Ports 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№ 23 – 2025 
 

HARBOUR AND PORT OF MANCHESTER 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF VARIOUS BRIDGES 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Centenary Lift Bridge, Media City Bridge, 

and Lowry Footbridge will remain in their closed positions during the following period: 

    27 July 2025  07.30 until 16.00 

Vessels may continue to navigate under these bridges while they remain in their 

closed positions. When closed, the clearances under the bridges to the normal water 

level of the Ship Canal (which may fluctuate occasionally) are: 

 Centenary Bridge:  6.97 m 

 Media City Bridge:  4.77 m (between the two fixed amber lights exhibited from the bridge span) 

 Lowry Footbridge:  4.77 m 

Unless notice is given to the contrary, this Notice will remain in force until 16.00 on 

27 July 2025. 
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